
 

a 

Newsletter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All Saints C of E Primary School         29th January 2016 

 

               

LIFE BUS 
The Life Education bus will be making it’s annual 

visit on Thursday and Friday next week.  
The children will take part in age appropriate fun 

activities such as how the body works and the 
importance of a healthy lifestyle. Please ensure that 
reply slips for this are returned to school as soon as 

possible. 

SWANS/HERONS 

As part of our body topic, Swan and Heron class 

made life size models of their heart using salt 

dough. They watched a video and had a step by 

step guide to help them. They added valves, 

veins and arteries to their models to make them 

realistic. 

PARENTS’ EVENINGS 

Parents’ evenings are taking place on Monday 8th 

February and Tuesday 9th February. 

Thank you to all those who have returned reply 

slips.  

If you haven’t already done so, could you please 

ensure that these are returned promptly so that 

teachers can arrange their appointment times? 

 

 

PHONICS FAMILY LEARNING 

Please see Page 2 about phonics learning that is 

being run by Family Learning in school starting on 

Wednesday 27th January. We would like to 

encourage as many Parents/Carers and 

Grandparents of children in Robins, Finches, Wrens 

and Swifts classes to come to these if possible. Also 

welcome are Parents/Carers and Grandparents of 

children in other classes in the school that have pre-

school children or indeed anyone who would just 

like to know a little more about phonics. This is a 

relaxed learning group and a great opportunity to 

learn together in a friendly environment. If you have 

child care difficulties then please contact Family 

Learning directly as they might be able to help you 

with these issues. 

 

DISCO  
The PTA are holding a disco in school for the 

children on Thursday 11th February. 
KS1 from 3.30pm until 4.30pm 
KS2 from 4.45pm until 6.00pm 

Tickets cost £1.50 per child and include crisps, 
sweets and a drink. 

Tickets will be on sale from Monday 1st February 
from the school office. 



 
                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                           

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For mums, dads, grandparents and carers 
A wonderful opportunity to learn with your child. 

These sessions will help you to: 
 Discover more about Literacy and how you can help your children succeed 

at school 

 Collect ideas and fun home activities to support your child’s learning.  

There’ll be lots of free resources for you to help along the way 

 Gain new skills – an opportunity to work towards a nationally recognised 

qualification  
Absolutely no qualifications needed! 

Remember you are never too old to learn…and have fun! 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Free 

course 
cour

Fun 

When 
 

Wednesday 27th January 2016 

For 7 weeks (excluding school 

holidays) 

9.30 – 11.30am 
 

 

Where  

 

All Saints C of E Primary School 

Ashby Rd 

Coalville 

 

For more information and to book your 
place please speak to Sarah Cooper, 
Learning Development and Delivery co-
ordinator  for Family Learning, on 
07943540782 or 01163057383 or speak to 
the school 


